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         Friday 4th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Family Picnic - Friday 11th July 

 

Next Friday, we are holding our school’s Family Picnic.  This will take place on the field from 2pm until 

3pm and we would like to invite you all to join us.  This year’s theme is “Welcoming All” taken from 

our school’s Vision.  During the week, the children will be looking at the different religions and faiths 

we find in our school, in our community and in our country.  They will be completing art activities 

which will be on display during our picnic afternoon. 

 

We would like to invite you to come to school at 2pm with your picnic, drinks, picnic blankets or 

folding chairs.  The children will come out onto the field and each class will have a designated area.  

You are welcome to collect your children from their class teacher and then sit anywhere on the field 

to enjoy your picnic. 

 

If you are not able to attend, then the children will have their picnic with their class teacher on the 

field.  Please send food and drink in with your child in the morning. 

 

At 3pm, the children will gather together again in their class area before being taken back into school 

by their teacher. Children will be dismissed at the usual time from the usual playground.  Children will 

not be permitted to leave at 3pm from the picnic. 

 

Y3/4 would like to set a further challenge for the afternoon.  They have been studying the Rainforest 

this term and the importance of trees and looking after our environment.  Please could you try not to 

bring any single-use plastic items for our picnic? 

 

We have our fingers crossed for fine weather and look forward to what will hopefully be a lovely 

gathering of our school family.  

 

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sue Thompson 

R.E. Lead and Y3/4 Team Leader 
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